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Groundbreaking Celebration at 3000 SE Powell

New Portland Housing Bond development breaks ground at the former Safari 
Club site on Monday. 

WHAT: Members of the media are invited to join Home Forward and the Portland 
Housing Bureau to celebrate the start of construction on 206 new affordable 
housing units funded by Portland’s Housing Bond. Speakers will include Home 
Forward Executive Director Michael Buonocore and Board Chair Damien Hall, 
elected officials, as well as other leaders and partners in affordable 
housing. Members of the Bravo Youth Orchestra will provide live music. There 
will be an opportunity for all attendees to participate in naming the site.  

WHEN: Monday, September 20, 2021 at 11:30 a.m.  

WHERE: 3000 SE Powell, between Motel 6 and Hopworks. Parking is available 
on site and throughout the neighborhood. The site is also accessible by the #9 
bus.  




